
Snape Racecourse 

A Racecourse existed on Snape Warren, close to the river Alde, prior to 1727 until  about 

1912. It was privately owned and run by  Thomas Wentworth, Earl of Strafford, who lived at 

Friston Hall. An avenue of trees extended from his residence, over the A-1094 Road,  to the 

racecourse. The trees from the road to Friston Hall still exist today.   

 

A local advertisement from September 1728 

 

Emmanuel Bowen’s map of 1753 clearly showing the avenue of trees 
 

 


